
Customer Notice
Dear Esteemed Customers,

This is to notify you that following a  review of our tariff 
structure, new pricing will come into effect  on Thursday, 
September 1st, 2022.

The new tariff guide is available at all UBA Branches and on 
our website www.ubauganda.com.

For more information, call +256 417 715 251 or email us on 
cfcuganda@ubagroup.com.

Thank you for Banking with UBA.
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